Angie Winchester

From: Tony Eiders <tonyelders@jacksonnc.org>
Sent: Friday, September 02, 2022 2:34 PM

To: Angie Winchester

Cc: Don Adams

Subject: Fireworks Display Request

Angie,

Could you please place a fireworks display request on the September 20" agenda?

Balsam Mountain Preserve is requesting approval of their show scheduled for October 15, 2022.
Thanks,

Tony

Teny Elders

Director

Office of Permitting and Code Enforcement
Jackson County, NC

E-mail correspondence to and from this address may be subject to the North Carolina Public Records Law and may be disclosed to
third parties by an authorized county official.



